
Dear Jane 

Planning Application Reference: WSCC/019/20                                                                  
Request for further information under Regulation 25 of the EIA Regulations -                     
Knepp Castle Estate, West Grinstead 

I write further to your recent email requesting an agreement on behalf of the applicant for an 
extension of time for determination of the above application. 

In accordance with your request, I write to confirm for and on behalf of my client, The Knepp 
Estate, agreement to an extension of time up to and including Friday 11th September 2020 to 
enable preparation and submission of amended and addendum information, and for the 
subsequent ongoing consideration of the application. 

I trust that this is acceptable, but should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to let 
me know. 

Yours sincerely 

Dale Mayhew BA (Hons) BTP MRTPI

Director

EMAIL ONLY 

Jane Moseley 
County Planning Team Manager 
Planning Services 
West Sussex County Council  

jane.moseley@westsussex.gov.uk  

63a Ship Street 

Brighton 

BN1 1AE 


☏       01273 671174 
Email  dale.mayhew@dowsettmayhew.com 
URL    www.dowsettmayhew.com 
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